
ECTOR COUNTY INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Odessa, Texas 

 
 

Memorandum 

 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Tom Crowe, Superintendent of Schools   
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF MEMORANDUM OF 

UNDERSTANDING BETWEEN ECTOR COUNTY ISD AND HARMONY 
HOME CHILDREN’S ADVOCACY CENTER   

 
DATE: October 18, 2016 
 

 
Presented for your consideration is the Memorandum of Understanding between Ector 
County ISD and Harmony Home Children’s Advocacy Center for enhanced coordination 
among both agencies in developing a team approach to the investigation of child abuse.  
 
 

 
******************** 

 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the Memorandum of 
Understanding between Ector County ISD and Harmony Home Children’s Advocacy 
Center. 
 

******************** 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
                                                                 
Tom Crowe               Brian J. Moersch 
Superintendent of Schools     Chief of Staff 


